

SALUTZ LAW LLP

823 MARSHALL STREET
P.O. BOX 187
MANITOWOC, WI 54221-0187

PHONE: (920) 682-4644 FAX: (920) 682-3205 SALUTZLAW.COM

June 15, 2021

City of Manitowoc Attn: Public Safety Committee 900 Quay Street Manitowoc, WI 54220

Re: Signage at 813 Marshall Street, Manitowoc

Dear Committee Members:

I recently purchased the residence located at 813 Marshall Street, Manitowoc, Wisconsin and demolished the residence that was located on the property and created an additional parking lot for our offices located at 823 Marshall Street. There was previously a driveway which serviced the property and is no longer in use and there is a sign installed on the curb indicating no parking between driveways. I would ask that the sign be removed since there are no driveways servicing the property at this time and my intention is to install concrete along the area previously serviced by a driveway. For your reference I have attached a photograph of the sign. Please contact me if you need any additional information from me and also please acknowledge receipt of this request.

Very truly yours,

SALUTZ LAW LLP

Timothy M. Salutz

Direct Line: (920) 482-1722

TMS:mcm Enclosure



